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Good day SAAIR team! 

 

My name is Agnes Ulipamwe, from the National Council for Higher Education, Namibia. Having 

granted the Scholars opportunity to attend the SAAIR workshop and conference was one of the 

main highlight of 2018.  

 

I have been working in Higher Education Institution for just 11 months therefore, attending the 

SAAIR 25th annual Conference was most beneficial to me that I have learned a lot in higher 

education and also came to realize that our universities are really moving forward in all aspects 

of education, innovation and as well to practice of the industry. 

The Namibian Education system is the matching the South African one, even thou Namibia is still 

learning and following in the footsteps of South Africa only difference is Namibia have way 

smaller population which means less universities and less students per university. Also noted that 

the problem of university funding is also being experienced there. 

 

The best part of this conference was meeting different people and having good conversation and 

learning from each one of them.  

 

The conference was well organized, the topics were all relevant to the education industry and 

also corresponds to the Namibian education. What makes it special is that presentations are done 

by members of SAAIR. It will be great if the invitation to present will be extended to students as 

well. 

 

Thank you so much SAAIR for the opportunity to attend this event and the best experience of a 

beautiful town, luxury hotel and all hospitality. Keep doing it for others.  

 

THANK YOU! 
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